
          

 

           June 12, 2018 

2018 - 80         File:   3-26 

 

 
 

DISTRICT 142 PHONE OUTAGE 
 

Over the weekend, Kansas City had severe thunderstorms.  It appears one of these storms 

knocked out the phone system in the District office.  When the staff arrived Monday, they 

found the computers were down and the phones not working.  The computers came back 

up, but we were unable to re-establish phone service.  AT&T has been called and has been 

working the phone problem, but as of this morning, we still do not have phone service.   

 

If you need to reach the District, please email the office at IAMDL142@swbell.net.  Please 

include the issue you are calling about, your company and location and a good number to 

call you back.  The office staff will forward your information to the appropriate person and 

we will call you back.   

 

Thank you for your patience while we try to get the phone system back up and running! 

 
Fraternally, 

              

      

      

Dave Supplee 
          PRESIDENT & DIRECTING 

     GENERAL CHAIR 
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        District 142 Executive Board 
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